What do I need to do before 9/16?

Over the last week, our staff has been busy reaching out to families to ensure that you are ready for the 1st day of remote school starting on Wednesday 9-16-2020. We expect all students at Shell bank to log into their NEW Google classroom “home-page” at 8:15 am from home using their NEW Google account. 
If you have not done so already,  we ask that ALL STUDENTS at Shell Bank  complete 3 steps before Wednesday and use the blue links to assist you:
1. Create a DOE students account.  (7th & 8th Graders, these are new accounts)
2. Log in to Google Classroom 
3. Accept invitations from your teachers for your Google classes. Click here for directions.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Our teachers are looking forward to meeting students at the virtual orientation and we ask that all students follow directions on their “home-page,” which is found when they log in to their Google Classroom account. Don’t forget that the virtual orientation begins at 8:15am on 9/16, where students will learn more about the 2020-2021 school year.  Please be reminded that 9/16, 9/17 & 9/18 are remote only school days and the Blended Learning schedule for in-person instruction will start on Monday 9/21 for Group A students only. You can always refer to the calendar on our website to keep track of the blended learning group days.
Please reach out to us if you need additional support or guidance. 



